
                                                                                                              
6A Superstar News 

Where STARS shine bright! 
September 14-18 

This week in 6A Students: 
* Superstars are adjusting well to our new routines at 
school. 
*We went through a slideshow of our new 
procedures as a result of COVID-19. We spent lots of 
time practicing these procedures and discussing 
them. 
*Students enjoyed watching videos of a few staff 
members reviewing the Sandhills Guide, and 
modelling procedures. 
*We completed many getting to know you 
energizers such as I Like My Neighbour. 
*As a class we created posters to hang up in the 
front of our room as good reminders. These posters 
were: All Set-You Bet, Learning Zone, Active 
Listening and Above and Below the Line 
*Superstars created a chart explaining what makes 
them tick (happy) and what makes them irked 
(upset) 
*Students completed an about me form where they 
had fun sharing information about themselves. 
Some students began creating a slideshow about 
themself 
*Superstars completed a diagnostic task on 
counting in a hundred’s chart and place value of 
two digit numbers. 
*We practiced counting and representing numbers. 
*Students have been going outside twice a day for 
an outdoor activity. We are learning lots of new 
games such as: Don’t Steal the Bacon, Cone 
Switch, Grandma’s Coming, etc., 
*We have been practicing proper throwing 
techniques (all Superstars have their own tennis 
ball) 
*We went over our emergency procedures. As a 
class we practiced for a fire drill. 
*Students listened to the story “Be You”. We used 
the ideas of the story to create a main idea 
response.  
*Superstars practiced logging into the Chromebook 
and using Google Classroom. We navigated the 
tools of Google Read and Write.  
*Students were introduced to our plants unit. 
 

Next week we will: 
*Move more in depth with main idea 
*Learn more about the parts of plants 
*Continue to play more outdoor activities. 
*Begin writing recounts of a summer activity. 
 
Important Notes and Reminders:  
*Students are encouraged to bring at least one 
extra mask to change into during the day 
(preferably at the nutrition break) 
*September 30th is Orange Shirt Day 
*Please have a meeting spot with your child for the 
end of the day. 
 
Supporting Your Child at Home: 
*Read with your child on a nightly basis. 
*Ask them to explain what they are learning. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


